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August Think Tank Winner

Congrats to our winners:
Kayla and Cadence!

Each time students work

with a tutor, they fill out a

slip describing what they
worked on during their
session. At the end of the
month, one slip is drawn.
That student and tutor
each receive a Wawa gift
card. In August, our
winner, Cadence, worked
on reading!

Back to

August Blog Post

Click the link below to read about
our new blog post: How to Start the
New School Year off Right!

https://fickeducation.com/2018/08/
o3/starting-the-new-school-year-
off-right/
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